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Local News 

Our local test centre is at the junction of Longbridge Lane and the Bristol Road. It 

is a drive in centre and when you are there you remain in your car. The testing 

system itself is easy but if you need any help the staff are there, ready to explain 

things to you. Ian and I were surprised how quickly we got the results back again. 

It certainly gives you peace of mind if you have been in contact with someone with 

Covid 19.  

 

Church News 

St. Anne’s Lent Course begins on Sunday 28th February at 3 pm on Zoom. For 

details Please see the February edition of St. Anne’s Roundabout Magazine. 

 

Prayer Requests 

Please can you pray for the following people at the moment: 

Janet who is a trainee reader, Barbara & Michael. 

Lord you know all their needs  please be with each one and others 

who are on our hearts at the moment Amen. 

 

Birthday Greetings 

Happy birthday to Janet who is 70 on 22nd February, John M 

and Joanna Cho who both have birthdays on 25th February and 

Charitas Cho who will be celebrating her birthday on 28th    

February. Please let us know when it is your birthday so we can 

think of you. 

 



News of the Congregation 

Some people give something up for Lent and some people add something extra. 

Gill Kimber says “I am going to read Mark's Gospel alongside the Lent Course.   

Also Stuart and I together are reflecting on a few chapters of Judges which is a 

very sobering read for Lent." 

Eileen Tudor is going to rewrite some stories written originally by her youngest son. 

She can only type for a short while as it is difficult. She is also going to study 'With 

Jesus in the Upper Room' by David Winter. 

 

Puzzle Time 

Ian has set us all the challenge of guessing 

what the object in the picture is. Ian has said 

that Janet is not allowed to enter! He has also 

said that there may be a small prize for         

anyone who guesses correctly. If you have an 

answer contact Janet and she will pass the 

answer to Ian. Good luck. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Details 

We would like you to tell us small items of news that you think St. Annes people 

should know, or that they would be interested in. 

Georgina can be contacted by email arnold112@btinternet.com or phone (0121 

458 1590) 

Janet can be contacted by phone (0121 475 4259)or WhatsApp. 

Dawn P. has been busy writing poems   

during lockdown. Here is one of them. 

Through the window – rays of sunshine 

There's reflections on the walls 

Each one has seven colours 

Your light on us it falls. 

 

More than a year of 'darkness' 

Although we try to fight 

The virus all around us 

Hear the weeping in the night. 

 

Your people – they are praying 

For an end – and for a cure 

Vaccinations – share the hoping 

Though we never know for sure. 

We think we're really winning 

While the World is 'locking down' 

Really think! 'A new Beginning' 

When shops open in the town! 

 

We're all spinning round in circles 

As new beginnings – reach an end 

Not getting any further 

Losing hope? We can't pretend. 

 

Let us pray to God together 

And to Jesus Christ His Son 

So we can meet together 

Soon the victory – will be won. 

 

Dawn P. 


